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RFQ ADDENDUM 2 – Issued September 11, 2025 
 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR Architectural, Engineering, Planning and 
Consultant Services for Airport Grant Projects  
RELEASED:  AUGUT 9, 2025 
PROPOSAL DUE DATE:  SEPTEMBER 16, 2025, 2:00 PM – MT 
 
 
SCOPE 
This addendum forms a part of the contract documents and modifies the specifications 
and contract documents as further described. 
 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in RFQ Attachment D – Acknowledgment of 
Addenda, page 21 of 23.   
 
Please note the following changes or additions to the RFQ Documents for Architectural, 
Engineering, Planning and Consultant Services for Airport Grant Projects: 

This notice amends the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Rapid City Regional Airport 
to include possible initiatives such as the construction of a deicing containment facility 
and the rehabilitation of pavement across runways, taxiways, aprons, and roadways. 
The skillsets required for these efforts align closely with those outlined in the RFQ. As a 
result, no changes to your Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) are necessary. 

 

 


